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Homeowners,
As you have been informed by the cable company, they are planning to switch to an all digital signal 
soon. The change is set to take place in mid March and you will need a digital cable box in order to 
continue to receive the signal. Cableone has issued these boxes to the HOA and each homeowner is 
entitled to receive 2 boxes at no charge. You may obtain the boxes from our board president Max 
Baldwin in unit 84 and will need to sign a form for the box number for each box you pick up. You can 
contact Max by calling him at 228-669-6840. You can email Max at maxbaldwin@cableone.net.
These boxes issued to the HOA are the only boxes we will receive so if in the future you need additional 
boxes you will have to deal will Cableone in order to obtain them. It is my understanding that anybody 
needing a replacement digital box will have to pay $5 per month. Those of you who lease their units 
should take measures to see that tenants do not take the boxes when they leave your unit. We will not 
issue these boxes to tenant residents without written homeowner approval so if you wish to have your 
tenant obtain the box for you, you will need to provide written consent for them to do so. If a tenant 
wishes to receive a cable box they must present a letter from you authorizing them to do so.
Boxes are not needed where you already have a cableone box, please refer to cableone.com for more 
info on this subject and for box installation diagrams if you need assistance. Cableone employees will 
not install your digital box without a charge to you.
The HOA has a contract with Cableone through 2019 to provide basic cable service to all residents of 
Anatole Bay, so even if you have another TV provider at this time, you should still obtain these devices 
now in case you choose to revert to cable service in the future.
Thanks,
Jerry Farish, Manger
ABHOA   


